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Banpu Grants Its Support on ICT Development for Education for the 4th Consecutive 
Year 
Bangkok (September 20, 2007) – Banpu Public Company Limited, for its fourth 

consecutive year, grants a sponsorship totaled THB 1.7 million to five schools in 

Lamphun, Lampang and Phayao provinces. The sponsorship given is aimed at 

improving school’s ICT systems and developing their teacher and student capabilities 

so as to help enhance the school’s learning and teaching quality, turning them into the 

sustainable learning centers for surrounding communities.  

  

Photo shows Mr.Chanin Vongkusolkit, Banpu CEO (Center), presenting scholarships to 

the schools, witnessed by Dr.Somkiet Chobpol, Deputy Secretary General to the Office 

of the Basic Education Commission (Left) 
 

 

For more information, please contact   

Sumana Watthana   Banpu Public Company Limited 

Tel.   02-694-6869    

 Nopparat Ngao-umpanpaitoon  Apice Co Ltd. 

Tel. 085 385 8069 


